\,
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EARLY LEARNING COALITION

OF ORANGE COUNTY

Notice of Intended Contract Award
RFQ #2223-01
For: Website Re-development

Posting Date: November 17, 2022

Time: 8:00 A M.

Removal Date: November 20, 2022 (72 hours)
Time: 8:00 A M.

As a result of the solicitation response evaluation procedure for solicitation number RFQ
#2223-01, the Coalition has recommended CTS Agency, as the prospective provider
with which it will seek to contract.

Should you have any questions regarding the RFQ 223-01, please send an email to Jamie Lopez,
Procurement and Grants Manager at JJOPEZ@ELCOC.ORG.
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